
Greetings CFI families!   
 
We hope you are having a great start to the school year! In order to meet the individual 
needs of students, we are required by the SC State Department of Education to administer 
assessments within the first 10 days of school.  Richland Two will use the Measures of 
Academic Progress (MAP) test to meet this requirement.   
 

Students taking the MAP test remotely (at home) should follow these simple steps: 

STEP 1: Restart your computer. Students using 
Chromebooks should click the kiosk app from the 
login screen (called NWEA Secure Testing).   
 
Please note: The student does not log in to his/her 
account on the Chromebook. 

 

STEP 2: The student will need to use credentials 
(Test Session Name and Session Password) 
provided by their teacher, during the morning 
Google Meet, to log in. After students sign in they 
will verify their name. The name of the test will 
already filled in. 

 

STEP 3: Take the MAP Test. 
 
Please note: MAP is on a secure testing server.  If the 
student attempts to open up another app or screen, the 
MAP test will end. 

 

 
Only I will have access to the testing credentials (Session Name and Session Password) needed 
to log into the MAP test. These will be provided the morning of the particular test.  Please plan to 
log into my Google Meet session for a few testing reminders each morning. Once the Google 
Meet ends, log completely off your profile or restart your computer (which I highly 
recommend in order to free up memory). You should see the screen in step 1. Remember to 
rejoin your class for your afternoon session at 1:00 pm. 
 
Should you have any questions or need support, please contact me on my cell phone 
(803-528-8434). 
 
Happy Testing! Remember to do your best!  

https://meet.google.com/jhq-xwkv-ffw

